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Dear Classmates! 

From our first gathering as a class with our parents on the long-ago afternoon when Dr. Humbert first addressed us as the class of 

’59 in Gobin Memorial Methodist Church until graduation day at Blackstock Stadium June 7, 1959, we were busy creating the 

memories that we have of our days at DePauw.  Sixty years later, it is time to celebrate and enjoy a reunion with our classmates.  

June 7 – 9, 2019 

DePauw Alumni Reunion Weekend 

60th Reunion of the Class of 1959 

Why should you attend our 60th reunion? 

 To reconnect with old friends; 

 To reminisce about “the way we were” and share how we are today; 

 To see how the campus has changed yet has kept its roots; and,  

 To feel pride in our alma mater which evolves in its mission to educate. 

What we need from you: 

 Save the Date: June 7 – 9, 2019 and start exploring your plans to come back to campus; 

 Be on the lookout for registration! It will become available in early March 2019; 

 Gather any visuals that you have of our days on campus, be those copies of photos or movies on CDs and bring them with 

you to campus. We would love to create a space where we can share our memories; 

 We welcome you to come join the reunion planning efforts! Our committee is still growing, and we know that reunion 

planning will only be successful with your support, service and input. If you are interested, please email our alumni 

engagement staff liaison, Zaida Benassi (zaidabenassi@depauw.edu). If you are unable to volunteer, but want to share 

feedback, please email her as well or any of the current committee members below. 

Our goal is to have a fun reunion that captures the journey our class has been on, with plenty of time to relax and connect. To make 

the reunion a success we need YOU to be there!!  If not this year, when? 

Fred A. Maione  
fredmaione@aol.com 
 

William V. (Bill) Blake III 
2blakes@sbcglobal.net  

Dr. Carolyn Hostetter Smith 
carjans@charter.net 

Susanne Proud Kroeger 
susannekroeger@comcast.net 

Susan Stirling Little 
sslittle@bellsouth.net 
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